Due to certain unforeseen circumstances the M.A. Admission Test of Bhasha-
Bhavana scheduled for 17.07.2017 have to be postponed to 20.07.2017.
The date for Admission Test for the following curses of Bhasha-Bhavana have been
postponed from 17.07.2017 to 20.07.2017

M.A. in Bengali
M.A. in French

M.A in German
M.A. in Russian

The time, venue and other relevant details remain unchanged as announced in the
earlier notification.

Yours sincerely,

AN

Principal
Bhasha-Bhavana
3G/ Principal
HHTH=A/ Bhasha-Bhavana

ferear s/ Visva-Bharati
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